TOWN OF BRISTOL, RHODE ISLAND
OFrICE OF TOWN ADMINISTRATOR

STEVEN CONTENTE
Town Administrator

May 17, 2023

National Water Main Cleaning Co.

Dennis P. Sullivan, Executive Vice President
25 Marshall Street

Canton, MA 02021

Re: Bid# 1010 — Sewer Collection System Rehabilitation 2023

Dear Mr. Sullivan,

We are pleased to inform you that your company, National Water Main Cleaning Co., has been awarded
Bid# 1010 — Sewer Collection System Rehabilitation 2023, with the price not to exceed $495,161.00.

Please contact Peter Natowich, BETA Senior Project Engineer, PNatowich@BETA-Inc.com, for any and

all documents and contracts.

Very truly yours,

Steven Con'tente,
Town Administrator

Cec: Sara Hassel, Treasurer
The Honorable Town Council
Jose DaSilva, Water Pollution Control Superintendent

Peter Natowich, BETA Senior Project Engineer
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